
From: Ian Jackson   
Sent: Saturday, January 4, 2020 7:36 PM 
To: DC Support <DC.Support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>; Clerk Westononthegreen 
<clerk@westononthegreen-pc.gov.uk> 
Subject: FAO Cherwell District Council, 

  

  

  

It is with strong objection that I write. 

  

The planning application above is in direct conflict with local development plans, of which 
there is already saturation with respect to the following. 

  

There is absolutely no need for any such a development in our locality. If there was, residents 
would have asked for one. 

  

The proposed development does, will add insult to injury, fueling pollution from vehicles, 
and light. We knew it anyway but there is disturbing and recent evidence that reveals light 
pollution is having as serious affect on wildlife, and us Humans.  

  

The spread of development is bad enough in Bicester, but the local area surrounding it is 
quickly morphing into a colossal estate of concrete, commerce, industry, and light pollution, 
in which traffic is gridlocked most of the time. 

  

Surrounding villages are, and will be, used as shortcuts, adding to what is already a heavily 
congested area. Regularly vehicles exceeding the lawful weight limit use these shortcuts 

  

Sincerely 

  

--  

Ian Jackson 

 5 Knowle Lane 
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Weston on the Green 

Oxon 

OX25 3QJ 

  

  

 

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged 
information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately.  
 
Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software 
viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. 
You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).  
 
Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender 
and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of 
action..  
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